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Monday 17th April 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Swimming session at Ash Grange Nursery and Primary School pool – every Tuesday and 

Wednesday from Tuesday 6th June 2023  

 

Twice a week, we will be taking Year 3 to Ash Grange Nursery and Primary School swimming 

pool. This is a fundamental part of the National Curriculum within physical education and an 

essential life skill for children to learn in order to keep themselves safe. These lessons will 

help them to learn safe behaviours around water too. 

 

Swimming will start on Tuesday 6th June and will run every Tuesday and Wednesday morning 

until Wednesday 21st June. We will take the children to and from the pool in a coach and we 

have ensured that a fully insured swimming instructor and a lifeguard will be poolside until we 

leave the water. School staff will also be at the poolside supervising the children throughout 

the sessions. This is a trip that is fully funded by the school so you do not need to pay any 

contribution.  

 

Please could you ensure your child has a suitable swimming costume and a towel with them in a 

separate bag every Tuesday and Wednesday.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs A Wright 

Year 3 Lead 
 

 


